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27 July 2022

BOARD ELECTIONS:

The Board of Trustees elections are being held in September and we need nominations.
It's a great way to interact with other parents and learning about the school and what
happens in a school setting. You do not need to have any special skills, just an interest
in supporting the school to move forward into the future and a commitment for the next 3
years to be part of the Board of Trustees where you will be well supported.

If you have any questions at all or would like to nominate someone or yourself, please come
into the office as we will have nomination forms available at the office.
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